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Global Investor Call, 19th December 2022 

 

We are pleased to inform you that, we have scheduled our quarterly Global Investor 

Call on Monday, 19th December, 2022, at 1pm, and 7pm (Maldives Time) to all our 

existing and potential investors. 

Minister of Finance – H.E Ibrahim Ameer, will update investors on the recent fiscal, 

socio and economic developments of the country and approved budget for 2023. This 

will be followed by a Q&A session. 

For those who would like to participate in the investor call, kindly send your RSVP to 

dmd@finance.gov.mv 

 

18th December 2022 
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